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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:33 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 11:53 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Gas supply is a critical service to residents and resident's income are not tied to inflation. This disparity 
is increasing the inability of residents to survive in this climate and adds to the multitude of cost of living 
increases. Soon residents would have to choose between Gas or Hydro. Operational efficiencies at 
Enbridge should be explored and exhausted completely before any increases are made to the numerous 
junk fees added to the bill. Enbridge should prove they have exhausted all efforts to improve internal 
efficiencies before any determination is made. 

Name: Carol Phesant 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


